PUBLIC NOTICE

The Alabama Department of Transportation Aeronautics Bureau has established a Disadvantaged
Business Enterprise (DBE) Program in accordance with regulations of the U.S. Department of
Transportation (DOT), 49 CFR Part 26. The Alabama Department of Transportation Aeronautics Bureau
has received Federal financial assistance from the Department of Transportation, and as a condition of
receiving this assistance, the Alabama Department of Transportation Aeronautics Bureau has signed an
assurance that it will comply with 49 CFR Part 26.

The Alabama Department of Transportation Aeronautics Bureau hereby announces its fiscal year 2017-
2019 goal of 3.5% for DBE for the update of the Alabama Statewide Airport System Plan Study. The
proposed goals and rationale is available for inspection between 8:00am and 5:00pm, Monday through
Friday at the Aeronautics Bureau’s office located 1409 Coliseum Blvd., Montgomery, Alabama.

Comments or questions on the DBE goal can be sent to the following:

Frank Farmer

ALDOT Aeronautics Manager

Alabama Department of Transportation Aeronautics Bureau
1409 Coliseum Blvd.

Montgomery, Alabama 36110




